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Media Advisory 
Chabot-Las Positas Community College District Temporarily

Suspends In-Person Classes

  
In the best interest of the Chabot-Las Positas Community College District - our
faculty, our classified professionals, our students, and our community - we have
decided to temporarily suspend in-person classes on Thursday, March 12; Friday,
March 13; and Saturday, March 14, 2020.   
 
Regularly scheduled online classes will continue without disruption. Classes will
resume on Monday, March 16, 2020 using either online education or limited in-
person participation classes. Students will receive notification directly from their
instructors on how to proceed with their coursework. If students have any questions
or need more information, they should contact their instructors or respective college.
 
While we have zero reported cases among students or employees, we are taking
this step to pause, plan and train faculty, classified professionals and students in the
event that we receive evidence of further escalation.
 
All district and college functions will remain open for business.  Faculty and staff will
report to work as normal to complete training and other preparations in order to
convert to alternate methods of instruction.  
 
Additional information can be found here.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BG1rH2Roj6yWfd0bvxz9D41Wp7YxTitKfee_E4HnDHTVHP26aEKHepe7K8TkN3TlVvntya8eR82eK0_QwidTddv44n6sm5r_ES5HbooRzETwqYE6mhJ6_t-BPc54MxyAvGLb_Rb-PTm46xmysigMPi2xNsQn_fFAWstDKjdJZ7Uz-eb9Q2vJdatqqowpVF3eQaRAcnLiBlYdSy5-6pihpA==&c=&ch=

